
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

Summer Term 
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6th May 2016 

 

 

 

We had a fabulous May Day on Saturday and the 

sun managed to shine and the rain held off!  FOBS 

planned and ran a successful spring fayre which 

raised in the region of £500.  The proceeds of 

this will go towards the sensory garden project. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to this 

village tradition. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May Day Celebrations 

 

 

Mini Olympics at Beaumanor Hall 
On Tuesday the Bees and Meerkats had a wonderful visit to Beaumanor where they took part in 

a mini Olympic Games day involving team building through challenging games. 

“I went across a wobbly, wobbly bridge with some water in a goblet, it was fun”.  Isabella 

“I loved it, it was fun”. Erin 

“I went on the obstacle course.   It was amazing”.  Cara 

“We had fun at Beaumanor.  We had to take a packed lunch”.  Archie 

“We played lots of games and also learnt that it is not all about the winning, it’s about saying  
to the other team, well done”.  Jimmy 

“My favourite game was the water one.  You had to go on the obstacles,  
but we had to not spill the water!”  Sally 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 



 

 

 

Launch of new RE syllabus 
Mrs Scott and Mrs de Looze went to the launch of the 
new RE syllabus from the diocese today.  This informs us 
about our Religious Education planning for our lessons 
next year as we strengthen our links with our local 
church and the diocese. 

School lunch invitation to 
parents and carers 

 
On Thursday 12th May Meerkat and Bees 

parents and carers are invited to have lunch in 
school with the children to experience a 

school meal.  Remember to return your form 
to the school office as soon as possible. 

Thank you! 

Parent Forum 
 

The first parent forum took place yesterday, 
Thursday 5th May.  Seven parents came along and 

the topics for discussion included healthy  
eating and homework.  Minutes from the meeting 
will be available on the school website under the 

community tab. 
 

The next Parent Forum meeting is 
on 

Thursday 23rd June 
2pm – 3pm 

in the school staff room 
All welcome 

 
 

Agenda items to be emailed to Mrs Jones 
office@belton.leics.sch.uk 

 

 

Library Services visit the 
Sea Otters 
 
Nicole from Library Services visited the 
Sea Otters and inspired the children with 
her enthusiasm for books.  She brought 
them a fantastic box of new books to read.  
The favourite book was ‘Dear Scarlett’ – a 
detective story by Fleur Hitchcock and 
everyone is queueing to read it! 

Kingswood Residential Visit 
 

The Sea Otters are very excited about 

their residential visit to Kingswood Activity 

Centre on Monday.  Although they are not 

leaving until 11.30am the children must come 

to school at the normal time dressed in 

comfy clothes to travel in.  They will need 

their named water bottle for the journey 

and a packed lunch (in disposable 

packaging) which will be eaten on arrival 

at Kingswood.  Please make sure they 

have sun cream and a sunhat.  We wish 

them all a really happy time and hope that 

the weather is kind to them. 
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